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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill removes a voting precinct in Lancaster County and updates the reference to a precinct 
map on file with the clerk of court and the State Elections Commission (SEC) and maintained by 
the Revenue and Fiscal Affairs Office (RFA).  
 
This bill will have no expenditure impact as the SEC indicates that the removal of a voting 
precinct will be managed under normal commission operations.  
 
RFA anticipates that this bill will have no expenditure impact on Lancaster County, as it does not 
establish any additional requirements for the county.  There may be minimal expenditure savings 
from the closure of a precinct polling location.  

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on January 23, 2024 
State Expenditure 
This bill removes a voting precinct in Lancaster County and updates the reference to a precinct 
map on file with the clerk of court and the SEC and maintained by RFA.  The SEC indicates that 
the removal of a voting precinct will be managed under normal commission operations, and 
therefore, this bill will have no expenditure impact. 
 
State Revenue 
N/A 
 
Local Expenditure 
This bill removes a voting precinct in Lancaster County and updates the reference to a precinct 
map on file with the clerk of court and the SEC and maintained by RFA.  Lancaster County may 
experience some expenditure savings from the closure of a precinct polling location, the amount 
of which is likely to be minimal.  Therefore, RFA anticipates that there will be no expenditure 
impact on Lancaster County.  
 
Local Revenue 
N/A 
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